
Senators, 

 

I have been a consistent voter for over 50 years and increasingly upset by rarely having my vote 

for POTUS be counted due to the Electoral College.  It is an outdated institution which doesn’t 

fit the modern world, in which all other elections are placed in the trust of the popular vote.  The 

fact that Oregon has a chance to join the National Popular Vote Initiative is exciting and 

overdue.  HB2927 needs your support but WITHOUT REFERRAL.  Such a move is 

unnecessary, risky and expensive.  It is your job, as our elected (by popular vote) officials to 

decide the matter of whether Oregon has a chance to join the 21st century or not.  Please don’t let 

my future votes for the POTUS be overruled by those of a few swing states.  It is time for ONE 

PERSON, ONE VOTE!   Thank you. 

 

Ruth Hargreaves 

5665 Koda St., SE, Salem OR  97306 

971-301-8158 

 


